
Sent Home Tuesday, 5.15.18 

CHMS END OF YEAR REMINDERS: 

SIXTH and SEVENTH GRADE STUDENTS ~ Final Exams & Olympic Events  
 

Dear Wildcat Parents and Students, 

We know that our students are excited about the final days of school (Now until May 25)!!! 

Beginning with Monday, May 21st through Friday, May 25th, all students will have FINAL EXAMS and several special 

events.   
 

Attendance for the last week of school is VERY IMPORTANT as final 

exams will be completed at this time!  
 

Please see the following reminders regarding the last week of school.  

 No bookbags, large gym bags or drawstring bags are allowed on campus after Friday, May 18th.   

 Teachers will have students clean out their lockers by Friday, May 18th.  

 For your student’s Olympic Day (he/she will be outside from 8:45 until 12:00), the following procedures apply: 

 No gym bags or drawstring bags may be used. If your student needs a bag in which to transport items, a 

small disposable plastic or an open-topped recycled grocery bag should be used.  

 Students may bring a towel to sit upon, sunscreen and one drink to consume outside. It is helpful if you 

write your student’s name on the towel to avoid it being lost.  Students should bring water or a sports 

drink (such as Gatorade). No carbonated drinks are allowed. All drinks must be in a plastic bottle with a 

sealed lid.  

 No sunglasses or hats may be worn inside the gym or inside the school building  

 NO ELECTRONIC DEVICES should be brought to CHMS the final week of school!!!! 

 Olympic days: Eighth= Monday, May 21    Seventh= Tuesday, May 22   Sixth= Wednesday, May 23 

 A Snow Cone truck (Kona Ice) will be at CHMS on May 21, 22, 23.  Students might want to bring a few dollars ($4-

$6) to enjoy a snow cone during the Olympics! Note: all proceeds made from the Kona Ice truck will go towards 

Student and Teacher incentives at CHMS.  

 We are unable to permit Parents/Visitors to the Olympic events due to limited seating and safety precautions.  

 Thursday (May 24) and Friday (May 25) are both Half Days.   Car Riders will be released at 12:20  /  Bus Riders 

will be released beginning at 12:30 p.m. 

 Students should be reminded that we DO NOT write on any clothing worn to school and the dress code still 

applies during Olympic week. 
 

Parents, please note that FINAL EXAMS will be averaged into your student’s grade and the final report card will be 

mailed home on June 4th.   
 

All students must have lunch fines, book fines and library fines paid in order to have their report card mailed home.  
 

All agenda books will be turned in and collected by the Homeroom teacher on May 25th.    
 

We believe that CHMS students are the best students around due to hard work and excellent parental support. We 

look forward to seeing our returning students in August!   
 
 

 
 

 


